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Purpose of Report: 
 
To provide the Area Partnership with a list of ideas for funding from the NIIF that 
have been submitted by community organisations in the ward and options for 
taking those forward. 
 

 

Recommendations:  
 
The Area Partnership is asked to consider the ideas attached, in conjunction with 
the ideas that have already been costed or approved and agree how it wants to 
proceed. 

 
 

 

Item 9(b) 
 
27th August 2025 



Introduction. 
 
1. The purpose of this paper is to bring ideas for spending NIIF, that have been 

generated by communities, to the Area Partnership for consideration. Those 
ideas that the Area Partnership wishes to go forward to the next stage will be 
assessed and costed by Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability 
(NRS) and brought to a future meeting when the Area Partnership will be asked 
to allocate funding. 

 
Next stages of NIIF. 
 
2. Community representatives have been gathering ideas for costing, using a 

template based on the detail that NRS need. When read alongside Item 9a 
from NRS, the Area Partnership is now able to see these ideas alongside any 
ideas that have already been costed, or costed and approved. 

 
3. The attached is a collated list of all the ideas that have been gathered for this 

ward.  The Area Partnership now needs to decide on the next steps, bearing in 
mind that the larger the number of ideas to be costed, the longer the process 
will take, which is why we recommend each Area Partnership asks for no more 
than about 12-15 ideas from across the whole ward to be sent for costing.  
However, the Area Partnership could keep a reserve list of ideas if any are 
rejected by NRS for technical or legal reasons. 
 

 
Recommendations 
 
4. The Area Partnership is asked to consider the ideas attached, in conjunction 

with the ideas that have already been costed or approved and agree how it 
wants to proceed. 

5. The Area Partnership is asked to consider how the £1 million NIIF allocation 
should be spread across the ward. 

  


